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Brother Knights,

My name is Robert F. Koresh and I assumed the duties of Grand Knight on July 1,

2014.  I was born and raised in Prairie du Chien, WI, and moved to Lodi in July, 2008.  I am

married.  My wife Lynn teaches religious education to middle school students here at St.

Pat’s and teaches full time at Edgewood Campus School.  We have two children, Anna and

Bob.  I am a 4th degree member, but I’m not in the Honor Guard yet.

My vision for the council is to continue to grow our membership, as we have under

Dave L. Munz, and to entice members to volunteer.  All members are encouraged to recruit

new members.  You are invited to bring a prospective member (and their family) to our

Potluck.

At our next meeting, August 12, 2014, we will have a potluck meal with the council

providing the meat and beverages.  Dinner begins at 6:30.  Wives and family are welcome.

After  dinner,  District  Deputy  Marshall  Frey  will  do  the  installation  of  officers  for  our

council.  (Officers attire is shirt and tie.)

Our  regular  September  meeting  is  September  9,  2014,  at  7:30  p.m.   Officers’

meeting is August 21, 2014 at 7:30 p.m.

Please keep the following people in your thoughts and prayers:  Jim Roth, Thomas

Grebe, Duane Ballweg, Mike Hochstein, Joe Rubesch, Vince Miller, Dave L. Munz, Fr. Mike

Richel, Tubby Schroeder, Marie Ryan, and Geraldine Pelanek.

In solidarity with our priest;

Robert F. Koresh
rfk835@gmail.com

608-592-1392

Website:  kofc6463.org


